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FOR RELEASE
 July 5, 2012

A statement from Premier Darrell Pasloski

WHITEHORSE—On behalf of the Government of Yukon, I want to express my profound sympathy
to the Watson Lake family after the tragic loss of their daughter.

It is a sad day for Yukon to lose someone so young. Our thoughts are with the family and the
community at this extremely difficult time.
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